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Parents’ Evening  

Reconciliation 

We are extremely thankful to Fr. John, Fr. Mark and Fr. Shalbin 
for providing the opportunity for our Catholic children to re-
ceive the Sacrament of Reconciliation this week. Congratula-
tions to those children who received this special Sacrament for 
the first time on Tuesday. They were very well prepared and 
incredibly respectful during their time in Church.  

Come & See Assembly 

Very well done to our Year 3 children who shared their 
RE learning with Parents in their Come & See Assembly 
on Tuesday. The children presented their learning bril-
liantly, professing their faith with pride and confidence.  

Thank you so much to the parents who were able to meet with their child’s class teach-
er this week for a Parents’ Evening consultation. If you haven’t yet met your class 
teacher, please make arrangements to do so. Next week, our Office Team will in touch 
to follow this up with you. In order for your child to achieve their full potential, it’s es-
sential that we work together.  

If possible, we’d also really appreciate it if you could provide us with any feedback re-
lating to our Parents’ Evening consultations. Your responses will help shape our future 
meetings. Please click here to complete this really short survey.  

Big Lent Walk 

We just have one more week to go of CAFOD’s Big Lent 
Walk. Well done to all of our children for walking the track 
each day for the last five weeks. Incredible!  

Please be reminded that all Catholics can receive the Sacrament 
of Confession every Saturday at St. Philip’s Church between 
10.30 and 11.30am.  

Word of the Week 

Our Word of the Week next week is Sacrifice which will 
form the basis of our acts of collective worship 
throughout the week.  

Please be reminded that there is NO SCHOOL MASS 
next week. Year Group Masses will resume from 25th 
April.  

Diary Dates Next Week... 

Tuesday 28th March: Class Photographs 

Friday 31st March: Easter Liturgy for KS2 Parents at 
2.45pm 

Tuesday 28th March: Year 5 @ All Saints’ for Matilda pro-
duction  


